
From: Dave McGraw <dcmcgraw@myfairpoint.net>  
Sent: Sunday, December 6, 2020 9:00 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: 2021-2023 Triennial Energy Efficiency Plan 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
As a electric utility customer, I strongly support the 2021-2023 Triennial Energy Efficiency Plan. 

We need to do everything we can to help reduce energy demand and achieve significant energy 

savings and the 2021-2023 Triennial Energy Efficiency Plan will further those efforts. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

David McGraw 

Campton, NH 
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